
Reception Summer 2 

 

This half term we will be 

reading ‘Handa’s Sur-

prise’. As an introduction 

to this story, we will be 

having a visit from ‘Zoo 

Lab’, where children will 

be able to meet some 

African animals and find 

out lots of interesting facts about them! We will be focusing on writing 

words and short captions and children will be encouraged to use 

‘Fred Fingers’ to sound out the words they want to write. We will intro-

duce capital letters, finger spaces and full stops.  

As the weather gets warmer, it is im-

portant that children stay hydrated. 

Please send your child to school with a 

water bottle everyday.  

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
Children take home a read-

ing book, please take the 

time to read with your child 

everyday at home. Books 

are changed weekly, so 

please make sure that your 

child brings their book bag 

In maths this half term we 

will be focusing on numbers 

to 20. Children will learn to 

double and halve and will 

also continue working on 

adding and subtracting. 

They will use a range of objects to help them and 

will be encouraged to write number sentences.  

 

 This half term, we will be going to the forest 

school every week. Please send your child to 

school with their wellies.  

Pine– Wednesday  Beech– Thursday  


